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The 20th International Conference on Fibonacci Numbers and Their Applications was held
July 25-29, 2022, at the University of Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina. It was a hybrid
meeting, in person and on the Zoom platform, with the usual camaraderie and enthusiasm
even though we convene only every second year.

Fifty abstracts were submitted, all of which sounded tempting. Florian Luca from South
Africa gave the plenary talk, p-adic orders of Tribonacci numbers. Of the 50 abstracts, 27
were from the United States; three each from India and Turkey; two each from France, Poland,
Bosnia, Canada, and Italy; and one each from South Africa, Croatia, Columbia, Spain, Kuwait,
Switzerland, and Senegal. Truly an international meeting.

Counting attendees pictured in the group photo was difficult, but when I reached 34, I liked
the result. I saw the faces of many new persons whom I hope to meet at the next meeting.

Until we meet again. Hasta la vista. Au revoir. Auf Wiedersehen. Arrivederci.
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